Draft Proposal from Austria on collaboration
For consultations

Subsequent to discussions with the President and President-designate of the Convention on Cluster
Munitions and with Friends of the President on matters pertaining to the Convention, please let me
herewith submit Austria's suggestion for the draft decisions for consideration at the 2MSP, to be
inserted at the end of paragraph 3 of the document containing draft decisions. It reads as follows:

“The Working Group Coordinators will explore to the extent possible practical collaboration in the
context of the intersessional work programme of the Convention on Cluster Munitions with other
bodies, actors and representatives of relevant instruments of international law. This will be done with a
view to optimize result oriented, practical and cost effective and efficient working methods. “



